
PITTSTON TOWNSHIP MUNICIPAL BUILDING 

OPERATION/GARBAGE COLLECTION—NEW YEAR’S 

DAY HOLIDAY 

 

Municipal Building: The Municipal Building will be closed on 

Wednesday, January 1, 2025 due to the New Year’s Day 

holiday. The Municipal Building will reopen on Thursday, 

January 2, 2025. 

 

Zoning Office: The Zoning Office will be closed on Wednesday, 

January 1, 2025 due to the New Year’s Day Holiday. For any 

questions or concerns during this time, please contact Rich 

Nesgoda, Zoning Officer at 570-498-3482. 

 

Garbage Collection: Garbage collection will be collected by JP 

Mascaro on Saturday, January 4, 2025 due to the New Year’s 

Day holiday. 

 

 


